
New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  

To Know Christ  
and to Make Him Known 

 
Sunday, October 17, 2021 

9:00am & 10:45am 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

PRELUDE       No One Beside                                            Worship Team, 

                                                                                                Brianna Marsh, Leader 

                                            

ANNOUNCEMENTS                                         Alden Groves, Outreach Coordinator 

 

DEACON’S MINUTE                                                          Sally Andrake 

                                                                              

CALL TO WORSHIP Psalm 100                                                   Nicholas Black,  

                                                                                              Director of Shepherding 

       

SONGS        Better Than Life 

   How Great Is Our God 

 

BAPTISM (10:45am)          Mark Moser, Pastor 

 

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                           Steve Ritter, Elder  

 

SERMON                                                                                      Mark Moser 

  To Worship God, We Need to Know His Name                           

  Exodus 3:13-15, 34:1-8 

 

RESPONSE  His Mercy Is More 

 Living Hope 

 Before the Throne of God Above 

  

BENEDICTION 
 

"Let those who boast boast about this: 

that they understand and know me, 

that I am the LORD, who exercises kindness, 

justice and righteousness on earth, 

for in these I delight,” declares the LORD. 

Jeremiah 9:24 

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 

Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-4:00pm 

CONTACT US 

Church Office - 215-576-0892 

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 25, moser@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 13, nblack@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 23, jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Children’s Ministry - Amy Lewis, ext. 16, alewis@newlifeglenside.com 

Coordinator of Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 

bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 

Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 42, agroves@newlifeglenside.com 

Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Fogg, cfogg@newlifeglenside.com 

Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, pkratz@newlifeglenside.com 

Deacon Coordinator - deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Church Administrator - Greg Raysor, graysor@newlifeglenside.com 

Office Contact - Jan Timlin, ext. 10, receptionist@newlifeglenside.com 

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS 
 

 Deacons’ Cell Phone:  If you have or know of a need, please call our deacon on 

staff at 267-528-8637. 

 Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for 

the community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors 

 Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page"           

 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

 Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed, please contact October coordinator 

Carolyn Ritter at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

 New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 

 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

 New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Greg Raysor 

at graysor@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

 New Life Thrift Stores—www.newlifethriftinc.org—two locations: 

 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  

 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 

 Pastors’ Blog:  https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/, or www.newlifeglenside.com 

and select BLOG under the RESOURCES tab. 

 Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain 

to pray for others, contact Linda Woods. 

 Perpetual Food Drive:  Current need: boxed pastas other than spaghetti 

 Place your donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room or in 

the designated basket in the lower lobby.  Thank you! 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool
https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/
http://www.newlifeglenside.com/


Today we are baptizing Katerina Adele Eosso, daughter of Gaetano & Laura 

Eosso 

 

COMING EVENTS 

ALL-CHURCH PRAYER MEETING—Tonight, 7pm, Fellowship Hall 

Join us as we pray for one another, for our community, and for the world.   

 

FAMILY HARVEST FESTIVAL—Wed., October 20, 6-8pm, Fellowship Hall 

Sponsored by KidsLife and the Jr./Sr. High Youth Ministries 

Join us for a fun fall evening!  We’ll have dinner together (soup, bread, cider, 

and cookies) followed by pumpkin carving/painting and harvest-themed 

crafts!  Everyone is welcome!  Bring your friends!  Pumpkins, carving tools, 

craft supplies, and dinner will be provided.  This is a free event, but donations 

are welcome that night.  R.S.V.P. to Amy Lewis at alewis@newlifeglenside.com. 

 

LADIES’ NIGHT OUT AT NEW LIFE—Friday, October 22, 7–9pm in The 109 

Women, could you use a relaxed evening of fellowship with other women from 

our church?  Would you like to get reacquainted (or newly acquainted)?  

Here’s your opportunity.  Come, sip some coffee or tea with us and get to 

know one another again.  Some simple fun activities will supplement our 

conversations and help “break the ice” of that too-long Covid-induced 

isolation.  Entrance fee: one dozen of your favorite cookies (homemade or 

store bought).  “Let us not forsake meeting together.”  Hope to see you there.  

Questions?  Contact Elizabeth Hillig. 

 

CHURCH WORK DAY—Saturday, October 23, 8am-Noon 

Many hands are needed to help prepare for our transition from the Sanctuary 

to the Fellowship Hall prior to construction, and to spruce up the building and 

get it ready for the winter months.  Skilled and not-so-skilled laborers are 

needed.  Questions?  Contact Ed Spector at espector@newlifeglenside.com. 

 

EMPTY THE SANCTUARY—Sunday, October 24, after the second service 

Stay after church next Sunday and lend a hand.  Help us take one of the last 

steps in preparing for the start of Sanctuary renovation by helping to move 

everything out. 

 

JOB OPENING 
New Life Nursery School is hiring an assistant teacher for the 3-year-old 

class. Position open as of November 1.  Please contact Janel Fackler at  

215-576-0783 or newlifenurseryschool@gmail.com for more information.  

SUNDAYS DURING CONSTRUCTION 

PART TWO - What to expect during the “exile,” that is, while we hold 

Sunday services in the Fellowship Hall during Sanctuary renovations!  Here are 

some more details you’ll want to know. 

1.   What will the seating in the Fellowship Hall be like?  There are currently 

275 seats in the Sanctuary.  We’ll reduce that to about 200 seats in the 

Fellowship Hall when the layout is complete.  The 9am service has had an 

average of 100 people in attendance in recent weeks, and attendance at 

the 10:45am service has ranged from 160 to 200.  So, if you want a little 

more elbow room, come to the 9am service.  If you have a favorite spot 

where you like to sit, come early to grab your seat!  Overflow seating will 

be available in The 109 and the Library (lecture side) during the 10:45 service. 

2.    What about airflow in the Fellowship Hall?  The heating/air 

conditioning system in the Fellowship Hall is newer than the one in the 

Sanctuary.  This system automatically exhausts some room air and mixes 

in fresh outside air.  By doing this the room is constantly being fed fresh 

conditioned air.  So, though the room is smaller, the circulating air will 

actually be fresher.  And, remember how cold we were last winter when we 

kept the windows open for fresh air?  Thanks to this new system, we 

should be much more comfortable this winter. 

3.   Will there be music during the service?  YES!  Because the stage area will 

be smaller, so might the band.  Some Sundays there may be only one 

musician and a song leader.  Other Sundays, maybe more.  In either case, 

we’ll continue to sing in worship of our God and King.  Enjoy the diversity 

and uniqueness of each Sunday’s worship time. 

4.   Will I be able to see what’s happening up front during services?  There 

will be only one large screen in the front of the room for the display of 

song lyrics and sermon slides.  Since the screen is centered, expect that 

the preacher will be standing off to one side.  The band will be set up off 

to the side as well.  Both the band and the preacher will stand on a 

platform, so seeing them shouldn’t be a problem. 

5.   Will there be a Fellowship Café between services?  YES.  Coffee and tea 

service will be set up on the counter in the Kitchen window.  Some seating 

may be set up down the hallway for people to sit and chat, but please 

remember not to congregate outside the double doors between the 

Fellowship Hall and the Kitchen lobby - they are not an effective sound 

barrier!  We may have to reconsider the Café location if it gets too noisy. 

Questions?  Please contact Greg Raysor at graysor@newlifeglenside.com. 

 

mailto:newlifenurseryschool@gmail.com

